
It was an action packed December at Cold Spring
Elementary with so many wonderful volunteers
supporting the Holiday Shop. Thank you for all of
your help! The kids loved it! There was a beautiful
winter concert by Cold Springs Band, Orchestra
and Choir. We also had a wonderful special visit
from the Phillie Phanatic thanks to Cold Spring
Community’s generous support of the Belly bags
from Giving Tree Families. We had a fabulous
Teacher Luncheon to support the Winter Teacher
Conferences and a marvelous Cookie Exchange.
Thanks to all of you for all of your support and
generosity. Cold Spring Families are the best! We
hope you enjoyed the winter break and we are
excited for a great 2024. This month we have
Bingo coming up so order your pizza on My
Payments Plus when you can and get ready for a
fun night at cold spring!
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There are many

 ways to support 

Spring Fair!


